
 
 

Painted Parking Permit 

For $20, any senior may purchase a permit to paint a parking spot. This will then be their reserved spot 
for the year. To participate parents must go to payschoolsevents.com to purchase both a parking pass 
and a painted parking permit. By making that purchase, parents and students agree to all of the 
following:  
  

• Do not paint on the yellow lines. All painting should be inside of the yellow lines in a single 
parking space. 

• Painting must be school appropriate. The following are not allowed:  
o Anything that is deemed to be violent, sexual, or vulgar. 
o Anything that advertises vaping, tobacco, alcohol, or drugs. 
o Anything that defames or harasses any person or group of people, promotes 

deviant/violent/indecent behavior, or states/suggests disloyalty to our country or 
school.  

• Anything deemed inappropriate will be painted over. 
  
Other students will be expected to not park in these reserved spaces. If someone does park in a 
reserved space, the owner of the space should report the license plate number of the violating car to 
our main office. No other action should be taken.  
  
Students are responsible for purchasing their own primer, paint, and painting materials. Keep in mind 
that this could be an expensive activity.  
  
Parking spots may be claimed on a first come basis beginning on August 19. Spots may be painted from 

August 19 – September 5.   

Only spaces in the highlighted rows below are available for painting: 
 

 

Failure to meet the above expectations or painting a spot without purchasing a permit could result in 
loss of painted parking privileges or all parking privileges.  
 

https://www.payschoolsevents.com/events/details/16355

